
 

 
UNIFIN’s Ratings Affirmed by Standard & Poor’s 

 
 
Mexico City, Mexico, September 18, 2019 – UNIFIN Financiera, S.A.B. de C.V. (BMV: 
UNIFIN) (“UNIFIN” or “the Company”), announces that yesterday, the credit ratings agency 
Standard & Poor’s affirmed UNIFIN’s rating of ‘BB’ on a global scale and ‘mxA/mxA-1’ on a 
national scale. The outlook is ‘negative’. 
 
According to S&P, UNIFIN continues to reflect a solid and stable revenue generation 
[primarily, due to its position as one of the largest leasing companies in the local market], 
despite the competitive environment and adverse conditions of the Mexican economy.  
 
The negative perspective excludes the Company’s stand-alone credit profile and is directly 
linked to the sovereign’s perspective. 
 
To obtain the press release issued by Standard & Poor’s, please visit 
www.standardandpoors.com. 
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